
  

  

Save the Date! 

Bulldogs Rugby 
NEWSLETTER 

Quadruple Header 
August 13th @ MA Sills  

Coaches BBQ 
August 30th    

10:30am – U14 Boys 

12:00pm – Women 

1:30pm – Men II 

3:00pm – Men I 

Junior Banquet 
Mid-November 

Coaches and Board 

Members are invited 
to Malette’s house to 

celebrate another 

great season!  

J U L Y 	 2 0 1 6 	

Senior Bulldogs 

Congratulations to the following Bulldogs for being selected to play for 

Rugby Ontario during the National Championships from August 15-21. 

Frank Vreugdenhil, Matt Genereaux, Nathan Pinder, Hanna 

Fitzgerald, Paige O’Gorman, Nadia Stinson, Addie Walker, Taryn 

McLachlan, Katie Svoboda, and Sara Svoboda. Good luck to the 

following athletes who will play Rugby 7s in the Ontario Summer Games: 

Hanna Fitzgerald, Joleen Mason, Cameron Manzara, and Doug Black. 

The senior women finished their regular 

season with a perfect 10-and-0 record. 

They will host Balmy Beach on Saturday, 

August 13th in semi-final action. The 

men’s seconds team is a perfect 7-and-0 

and the men’s firsts are 3-and-4 on the 

season. The men host Barrie on Saturday, 

August 13th. The old boys start their fall 

season on Sunday, September 18th when 

they travel to Kingston.                         

Congratulations to 

Pete Hercus (head 

coach), Emmi 

Merilainen, Lizzie 

Thomson, Amy 

Stather, Emily 

Babcock, and 

Roberta 

Drummond (injured) on capturing gold 

with the U20 Ontario Storm at the 

Canadian Rugby Championships in July.  

Congratulations to Tia Svoboda for being 

named to the U18 Canadian Women’s 

Sevens team who will be travelling to 

France in September. Good luck to Emily 

Babcock who will travel to England later 

this month with the Canadian U20 

Women’s team.  

Junior Bulldogs 
The U14 Boys are 3-and-3 on the season and will play their next game on 

August 13th. The U16 Boys travel to Oshawa for their quarterfinal game 

on Sunday, August 14th at 2:00pm. The U18 Boys finished the regular 

season with a 5-and-1 record and will host Ajax in quarterfinal action on 

Wednesday, August 10th at 7:30pm. The U14 Girls team will have their 

final festival on Sunday, August 28th at Fletcher’s Field. The U16 Girls 

Red team and U16 Girls Black team both finished the regular season 

with 4-and-1 records. Team Red will play Oakville and Team Black will 

play Mississauga on Wednesday, August 10th at 7:00pm in Markham. 

The U18 Girls finished the regular season with a 3-and-2 record and will 

play the Toronto Scottish in quarterfinal action on Wednesday, August 

10th at 7:00pm in Markham. 

Stay tuned for more 

details about the 
Junior Dinner and 

Awards Banquet!  


